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Steven has worked for the NHS since 
1997, working as an Orthotist in 
Inverness, Oldham and Salford, 
before joining NHS Grampian's 
Mobility and Rehabilitation Service in 
November 2005. 
 
He was involved in promoting his 
profession, having been the 
Chairman of the British Association 
of Prosthetists and Orthotists, the UK 
Professional Body, from 2005 to 
2007. 
 
Having been a staffside rep for Unite 
the Union since 2010, he became a 
Partnership Rep in 2012. Since 2018, 
Steven has been a member of the 
Scottish Workforce and Staff 
Governance Committee and is 
involved in the Once for Scotland 
Workforce Policies Programme, 
which aims to refresh and 
standardise the staff management 
policies across NHS Scotland. 
 
Following an election process in April 
2022, Steven was appointed to the 
Employee Director role, officially 
taking on the role on 1 September 
2022. 
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